
 

Throughout the year we have met many new Northcliffe 
residents. It always brings us pleasure to provide support 
to new and old community members and visitors, and to 
provide a friendly, warm welcoming space where the 
community feels safe, connected and social. 

Our AGM will be held at 5pm on the 8th of December. 
All members are welcome or, if you can’t attend, please 
sign a proxy form for us.  Proxy forms were mailed out 
to members with spares available at the NCRC. All re-
ports will be presented at the AGM. 

Highlights from our Chairman’s report... 

We had 3903 people through the door in 2022/23. We 
have 107 paid up memberships. We provided 207 one-
on-one  support sessions plus lots of incidental support 
to people. We employed 3 trainees at different times 
during the year with 2 of these now graduated. We 
worked with many community partners on events like 
The Stars Descend and 25 Years of the Bibbulmun Track. 
The bean bag cinema has been in use more than ever 
and we hope to continue our screening program in 
2024. Our Youtube channel had 685 views during the 
year with our first episode of The Northcliffe naturally 
Show attracting most of those. All our meeting rental 
spaces are currently in heavy use with 135 room book-

ings and 51 video conferences for the year. Another 
achievement was the installation of all new backend net-
work technology to support our high speed internet and 
wifi, and a new file server and backup system. 

Over the coming months we will be completing the 
upgrade of our systems by replacing and upgrading older 
customer facing computers. 

Highlights from the Manager’s report… 

The Manager highlighted the more challenging parts of 
the year such as the application for charitable registra-
tion with the ACNC,  new auditing and reporting re-
quirements, Bankwest’s curveball of closing down all our 
bank accounts, and the overly complication grant appli-
cation system which supports our employment of train-
ees and ability to upgrade the CRC.  

 

 

NCRC in partnership with SFA presents... 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Come and join us for some school holiday Bean Bag Cinema fun!  

Ron’s Gone Wrong is the story of awkward schoolboy Barney, 
and Ron, his new walking, talking, digitally-connected device.  

Rather than ask kids to dress up during the summer heat, 
the task is Bring your (homemade) robot pet. All pets win a free 
popcorn and the best pet gets another prize. 

We’ll also be coming up with some games and colouring-in activ-
ities for before the film begins.  This is a free event. Bookings are 
appreciated but not essential. 

Phone 0455 438 890 or email ncrc@northcliffe.org.au 

Northcliffe Community Resource Centre 
will be closed from 

23rd December 2023 to 7th January 2024. 

Best Friend Forever*  

(*battery life may vary)  2pm Sunday 
28th January 2024  


